Dear parents and carers,

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you to our website. We hope that children, parents and visitors to our site will find out everything they need to know about our school and about the wonderful things that happen at Nutgrove Methodist.

Myself, the governors, staff, parents and children are all very proud of our caring, Christian school. We foster a welcoming and caring environment in which every individual can achieve their potential, without limits.

Our vision for our school is our school motto, 'My Best, Always, Everywhere'. Our motto and our Christian Values, Love, Hope and Respect underpin everything that we do at Nutgrove. These are rooted in the following passage from the Bible.

For I know the plans I have for you," declares the Lord, "plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. Jeremiah 29:11

Our aim is to provide a learning experience that will help all our children to make rapid progress, whatever their starting point. We want them to have the best possible start in life and help them to acquire the skills, knowledge, understanding and ambition to prepare them for life beyond the classroom.

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed, please come and see us in action. Please contact the school office (01744 678400) for an appointment so we can show you what is on offer for your family.

Kindest Regards.

Mrs R Bottell Headteacher

